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Thursday 12th December 2013 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

The children in Year 5 have been very busy learning and have achieved 40 Class Credits!  I am extremely 

proud of all of them and they have worked well as a team to get this far!  

 

The class has decided together that to celebrate they would like to have an ‘ELECTRONIC GAMES 

AFTERNOON!’ This will take place on Wednesday 18th December 2013 from 1.45-2.45pm. Each child can 

bring in an electronic game device from home.  

 

This can be any portable device like a DS, PSP, Ipod or suchlike and must be clearly labelled with the child’s 

name. No mobile phones or laptops are allowed and games must be age appropriate. These will be locked 

away during the day, however, if they choose to bring in something, it will be entirely their responsibility for 

looking after it during the games time and the safe transportation home. The school cannot be held 

responsible for any loss or damage. 

 

We look forward to enjoying this celebration!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Miller          Mrs Sprouse                 Mrs Brittan         Mrs Reynolds 
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